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Good Afternoon,
 
I write to request that the Hawkesbury City Council’s request for an SVR be denied.
 
The Mayor has stated that the SVR will be used to introduce more services into the community. This
is not the time for the Council to be taking on a greater role and taking greater resources from the
community.
 
Firstly, Wages have been stagnant for many years, and people do not have the disposable income to
hand over to local government.
 
Secondly, the council has already significantly lifted charges not covered by rate pegging. For
example, the “overheads” charge associated with organising the sullage service has tripled. Normally
this charge is publicly available, but when it rose by such a large amount it was hidden. When I
requested the information and queried why there was such a large rise, I was told it was because the
council was trying to cover the costs associated with their administration across the board, and it
was not due to any changes in the cost of administering sullage specifically. I believe this is not a
good reason and contravenes the purpose of having some charges excluded by rate pegging.
Charges are excluded because the money needed for certain services fluctuates dramatically. This
tripling of the overheads charge was due to the expense of running the council as a whole, and a
specific program. I contacted a councillor about this several times, but he has not looked into it and
it has been about a year.
 
My family are already struggling with these rises. We cannot stand another one. I cannot rely on
council to use a greater percentage of my money more effectively than I can.
 
Many thanks,
 
Mitchell Currell
North West Laser & Punch PTY LTD
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